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For immediate release: 
 
The Gwinnett County Sheriff’s Office is proud to host the Special Ops Warrior Challenge on 
Saturday, April 22 at 8:00 am and invites the media and public to attend. 
 
Fourteen teams comprised of federal and local law enforcement, fire and military personnel will 
compete against one another in an epic battle to finish our training obstacle course first.  
Members of the following agencies are participating: 
 
Gwinnett Sheriff’s Rapid Response Team 
Gwinnett Co Fire & Rescue 
Hall Co Sheriff’s Office 
Gwinnett County Police SWAT (2 Teams) 
Norcross Police Department 
Dacula Marshal/Gwinnett School Police 
DeKalb Police SWAT 
Homeland Security Protective Service (2 Teams) 
Homeland Security Investigations 
FBI  
Army Special Forces 
Navy Divers 
 
The Special Ops Warrior Challenge is sponsored by Operation One Voice, a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization dedicated to raising funds and awareness for financial needs of the families of 

wounded and fallen Special Operations Forces.01(c)(3) nonprofit organizations Forces                                                             

                                                           ###is a tax-exempt 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization dedicated to raising funds and awareness for the financial needs 
of the children and families of wounded and fallen Special Operations Forces. 
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